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Dear parents, 
 

 
We have been really impressed this week with the smartness of all our children.  

They have all worn their school uniform with pride and it has made such a 

difference.  Thankyou with your support with this and please continue to ensure 
children come to school in full school uniform and PE kits.  Today we have sent you a 

survey to gather your thoughts on a few changes we would like to make in 
September regarding our Pott Shrigley uniform.  Please return this survey to school 

on Monday 12th June so we can gather your thoughts and views. 
 

 
On Monday we welcomed Reverend 

Lynn and her husband Simon into 
school.  They will lead collective 

worship every Monday as we re-
establish our links with the church 

and parish.  It was such a joy to 
have Reverend Lynn and Simon in 

school and the children enjoyed 

prayer, hymns and praise together. 
 

 
 

 
On Tuesday afternoons 

Reverend Lynn and Simon will 
support us as we build a 

repertoire of hymns with our 
children to use in collective 

worship.  This will enable us to 
bring worship to life with 

songs, praise and music. 

 
We welcomed a new member of staff into school this week to work in reception.  Mrs 

O’Donoghue comes to us with a wealth of teaching assistant experience and we feel 

very lucky so chose our school for the next step in her career.  
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This week the children have enjoyed the 

bright, sunny weather during their 
playtime and dinner times.  The children 

always amaze us with their caring, 
inclusive and kind nature towards each 

other when all the classes come in the 
playground.  This is caught beautifully in 

a picture of the children enjoying some 
parachute activities during lunchtime 

with Mrs Novacki. 
 

 
 

 
This week we launched our new lunchtime awards.  This is an award for the children 

that shine at lunch time both in the hall and outside.  The teaching assistants will 

select one child from each class for this award weekly. As a reward the winners will 
receive a place at our special table with a friend.  This special table will have fancy 

feel with special plates, cups and juice!  The winners will dine like kings.  This week 
our winners are: 

 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Riley Laela Nathaniel 

 
As you can see from the names above, we have also welcomed a new little boy this 

week.  Riley is in reception and he has settled in beautifully.  He comes to school 
every day with a big smile on his face and has amazed us with his hard working and 

can-do attitude.  Well done Riley! 
 

Our merit winners this week:  
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Charlie F Charlie R Eden 

 
Just a reminder that next weekend is the Pott Shrigley Rose Queen – I know that 

this is a  great day for the community so please do come along and enjoy the 
celebration, there will be a crowning ceremony, food and drinks stalls, games, pre-

loved stalls a duck race, tombola, face painting & glitter tattoos and our children will 
be singing a couple of songs that they’ve been practicing in music lessons! The event 

takes place on the village green (field behind the church) from 2pm onwards on 
Saturday 17th June. If you’ve any items to donate for the tombola / raffle or 

preloved stalls, please drop them into the office any day next week. 
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As always, thank you for your continued support.  Have a wonderful weekend in the 

sun with your children and families. 
 

 
Regards 

Mrs Willis 
 

 
 

Diary Dates:  
 
Monday 12th June  - Class 3 Brass lesson – please ensure instruments are in school. 

 
Tuesday 13th June  - Class 2 recorder lesson - please ensure instruments are in school. 
 

Weds. 14th June  - Year 4 MTC 
      After School Club  

 
Thurs. 15th June  - PE – please come to school in PE kits 
     After School Club  

 
Friday 16th June  - Forest School – please come to school in long trousers and long sleeved   

tops 
 
Saturday 17th June - Rose Queen – 2pm on Pott Shrigley Village Green  

 
Sunday 18th June  - Rose Queen Family Service @ St. Christopher’s Church  
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